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Subject:�
ITU-D Study Group 2 - Question 5/2:  Human resources development and management�
�



�
Dear Sirs,


Human resources development is an important, necessary and indispensable issue for developing as well as industrialized countries, especially in the field of telecommunications, where technological innovation is remarkably progressing.  Moreover, the acquisition of expertise on telecommunication management is also important in order to ensure the proper formulation and implementation of diversifying business-oriented management structures.  The introduction of market principles into what were previously national monopolies has allowed new operators to enter the telecommunication business area.  Regulatory bodies and telecommunication entities in developing countries are often lacking staff with the competencies required to cope with the changing telecommunication environment and with the rapidly changing technology, particularly in all areas of management.





The World Telecommunication Development Conference (WTDC/94) convened by the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) in Buenos Aires in March 1994 established two Study Groups, one of which was charged with a question regarding human resources development and management.  Study Group 2 met for the first time in May 1995 in Geneva, at which time a Rapporteur and Associate Rapporteurs were elected and a workplan established in order to complete the study of this Question by the end of 1997.  The Final Report is expected to contain the activities, results, guidelines and recommendations associated with the study of this question.





In order to compile the report of this study, it is essential to gather as much information as possible on the training requirements in different countries of the world, in particular in the least developed and the developing countries.  This information will help the Telecommunication Development Bureau of the ITU with the preparation of its training programme with a new management mentality and style to meet the needs of their Members to operate efficiently in the changing telecommunication environment.





�
We request the Administrations and operating companies concerned to complete the attached Questionnaire.  It has several matrixes to be completed, and we realize that it will require some effort and time from your side.  You are requested to fill in as many questions as possible that concern your organization.  For certain questions, you may wish to provide estimates rather than precise figures.





Please send your reply by 30 July 1996 to





				ITU/BDT (Attention Mr. L. Androuchko)


				Office T-213


				CH-1211 Geneva 20/Switzerland


				Fax +41 22 7305484





with a copy to			Mr. Rubén Kustra


				Rapporteur of Question 5/2


				Telecom Argentina


				Congreso 3924, 2. piso, CP 1430


				Buenos Aires/Argentina


				Fax +54 1 9681420/9681337


				E-mail: rkustra@starnet.com.ar

















Yours faithfully,


A. Laouyane�Director





Encl.:	Questionnaire
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